
 

 

 

 

TO:         Jacob Ritzenthaler, Regulatory Policy Advocate 

CC:      Carrie Kuruc, Director of the Common Sense Initiative Office 

 

FROM:   Christine Dobrovich, Bureau Chief 

RE:         Office of Families and Children 

 

RE:         CSI Review: Child Information to Caregivers and Prospective Adoptive Parents  

 

OAC rule 5101:2-42-90, "Information to be provided to children, caregivers, school 

districts and juvenile courts" 

OAC rule 5101:2-48-15, "Provision of information to a prospective adoptive parent 

matched with a specific child" 

OAC rule 5101:2-48-21, "Child study inventory" 

 

DATE:   January 14, 2021 

 

Thank you for your recent review of the referenced OAC rules.  Based upon your 

recommendation for no changes to the rule, the Office of Families and Children will 

proceed with the formal filing of this rule package with the Joint Committee on Agency 

Rule Review (JCARR). 

 

 

ACTION: Original DATE: 01/20/2021 3:17 PM

AMR p(189314) pa(333434) d: (772206) print date: 05/04/2024 6:41 PM


